
Summer News 
 

*************************************************************************** 

Fall Classes Begin – Wednesday September 7th  

**************************************************************************** 

 

Thank you to everyone who joined us for our Summer Session! 

*** 

Got Dance Clothes?  Please consider donating any outgrown or unneeded 

dance clothes and ballet slippers to the $5 Box!  Also, remember to check 

the box before going out to purchase your new dancewear. 

*** 

We’ll have a new look! 

The studio is getting a refurbish this summer.  We look forward to showing 

off our new look when everyone returns this fall! 

*** 

Questions?  Suggestions? 

We’re still checking email and voicemail over the summer 

pacificchamberballet@hotmail.com | 425-778-1600 
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